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Parent Voice Feedback – Meeting held 27th November 

 

Present 

Pre-School – Chantelle Ridehalgh 

Year 2 – Louis Thompson 

Year 3 – Zoe Foster-Wren 

Year 4 – Sonia Mullaney 

Staff – Claire Berry 

           Charlotte Westby 

 

Apologies  

Year 1 – Alexandra Nightingale-Smith 

Year 5 – Rebecca Acklam 

Year 6 – Jess Bower 

Item 1 

Out of school sports clubs? 

Rely on willing staff! Have tried external companies 

in the past with little success. 

There is cross country then there will be football 

and netball in the new year.   

Item 2 

Cars with their engines running while 

waiting both before and after school, 

causing fumes and pollutants at the 

level of children walking to and from 

school. As well as impacting residents.  

Stationary vehicle idling - very problematic and 

we can continue to send reminder texts. Did have 

a meeting about joining the School Streets 

Initiative.  Will continue to keep community 

updated and remind parents. 

Item 3 

Social media app for communication? 

Looked at previously but felt it wasn’t for our 

school systems. Also concerns re teachers’ 

workload.  

Currently swapping Information Management 

Systems which could impact this also.  

Reminder to be sent regarding school website 

app as some parents aren’t aware of this.  

Item 4 

Facebook page not private 

The school Facebook page is a general page for 

those not already attending school therefore it 

needs to be an open page. There is the same level 

of ‘publicness’ to that of the school website. 

If parents wish to amend their child’s permissions, 

then they need to contact the school office. 

 

Next meeting: Monday March 4th 2:25pm 

 

As ever, thank you to our parent representatives for giving their time. 
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